
One East 53rd Street 
New York, N.Y.

March 13, 1939

Dear Laura:

Please send me at your very earliest 
convenience, a glossy print (about 8 x 10”) of 
the front curtain of the Central City Opera House 
(I mean the red one I designed with the yellow 
cherubs and the center opening). Also I would 
like a glossy print - or prints - showing clearly 
the curtain I designed for Central City Nights 
taken from the old High School curtain. You will 
remember that it had painted red drapes on the 
side and a white castle with a formal garden as 
a backing.

If you have ever taken photograph^ 
showing the frescoes around the top of the walls 
of the Opera House, or the ceiling, please send 
them too.

How are you, and best wishes and
everything,

In haste,

P-<sfe£KT E. JovoG.5


